RECREATION FLYER ROLLER SKATING

We wish to let the people know that the ice is on its way out now. Yes a farewell was expressed by all those who were out skating last. Sunday afternoon.

(.dnoO) MWOT EHT CHUORA

Billy spent a few days t

We hope to get our roller skating started on May 16th at 9:00 p.m. Now that our skates have arrived we are all set to get into the swing of things. Make sure that you get out to the first Roller Skating Night ever held in Terrace Bay. end more estageleb a as ditl bas dial

Bay -- Mariathon District. Mrs. Maitland

educational meeting with 227 delegates

TENNIS CLUB This year we hope to form a good Tennis Club with a lot of participators. You do not have to be one of the fancy players of the day but be sure you dig your racket out of storage. We are calling a meeting for all those interested in forming a Tennis Club, Monday, May 2nd at 7:30 p.m. in the small meeting room of the Recreation Centre.

days last week in Pine Falls, Manitoba,

as guest of kae's parents, hr. and hrs.

BICYCLE RIDERS

I would like to point out to the parents who have children with bicycles that we would appreciate a word from you to the children that they are not to ride their bicycles up and down the walks outside the Rec. Centre at any time. We are having racks made for the Children's bicycles which we will insist that they use. animiw Jusuta esimol dilim animeve

first prize while Hite Cavanaugh and

To ruomon end beasis basilvsH about

receiving booby prizes; A delicions

ART CLUB Last Monday night the Art Club was formed and a committee of five was chosen to help out in the different offices that must be filled.

Our committee for this season is as follows:

President - Jim Cummings Vice-President - Al Stevens Treasurer - Mrs. Carmichel Secretary - Mrs. Bailey and Mrs. Gaulin

The starting night of our club will be this Friday in the large meeting room of the Rec. Centre from 8:00-11:00 p.m. A nightly fee was decided to be 10 cents which will be put aside with the thought of opening into other crafts later on. (Cont. on next col.)

RECREATION FLYER (Cont.)

ART CLUB

Remember this Friday night, and all you will need is a good pencil and a sketch pad. Our president will be the instructor in order to see that we all get started off properly.

All the young children in the Public or Separate Schools will start their classes on Saturday, May 7th from 10:00-11:30.

Again this Saturday afternoon at 2:00 p.m. there will be tumbling classes for all those interested. Try and get out if you can.

cup coarse graham cracker

tep, baking powder LADIES BASKETBALL

There will be a regular practice on Thursday at 8:15 so come on out and let's start rounding this team into shape.

gradually, beating constantly. Mix crumbs,

bakding powder and salt: fold into egg

- Edmurio

white mixture with dates, nut meate and

LADIES TUMBLING Since the interest in this class is so high the instructor has requested extra time, so from now on the Tuesday night class will be extended to 10:00 p.m.

congratulato-0-0-0 this week go to

POLIO INOCULATION

Sufficient polio vaccine has been promised for the inoculations of Grade 3 pupils of both schools and the first inoculation will be held on May 9th at the Schools. Second inoculation to be administered during the week of June 13th.

Parent request forms will be sent out with the children for parents to sign well in advance.

Those children who have received first and second inoculations will not receive their third one until later on this fall.

(Cont. on next col.)

Dr. M. McCausland, Medical Officer of Many well of energy we Health. df more vabing

where they enjoyed a yary busy five days. Beth and Edo-O-O-O-O-O with Diams and